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Spring has finally arrived!
the Glide Farmer’s Market opens May 17!

Each Tuesday local vendors sell their wares in the parking lot by the Annex from 9 am until noon. Want your food
fresh and flavorful?  Then drop by and see what’s available.  Eating local is healthy and good for the local
economy!  Support your neighbors.

The market will be open every Tuesday until mid-October.  The products available will change as the summer
blesses us with warmer weather.  Why drive all the way into Roseburg for things that you can buy right here in
Glide?  

May 19, Talent show and spaghetti dinner 

Want a night out on the town?  Dinner and entertainment right here in Glide. 
Purchase your tickets early.  Tickets can be obtained at Glide Threadworks and
Glide Elementary School office.  Advance tickets are: children 12 and younger
$3, adults $7.  Tickets at the door: children 12 and younger $4, adults $8. 
Dinner will be served Thursday evening from 6:00 to 6:30 pm.  The talent show,
which is free to the community, begins at 7 pm.  Half of the proceeds go toward
the Glide Community Club GHS scholarship fund.  Eat a great meal, enjoy some

great entertainment, and support a great cause.  For more information contact Susan Flury at 496-3897.



Community-wide Garage Sale
 June 4, come join us! 

                     

Planning a garage sale?  Make your life simple, move your sale to the Center.  Just purchase a table for $5.  The
weather won’t be a factor!  Have your sale in the comfort of the Glide Community Center.  Makes things a lot
easier on you and someone else does all the advertising for you.  

Have items you would like to get rid of, but don’t want the hassle of selling them?  Donate them to the Glide
Community Club and let us sell them.  Monies raised by the Club will go towards the GCC annual GHS
scholarship fund.  Eliminate clutter from your life and help a local student go to college!  You couldn’t ask for a
better deal.  Call to make arrangements to drop off your items - Colleen Lathrop at 580-0858.

There will be lots of shoppers looking for bargains.  More shoppers means a more profitable sale for you the
vendor.   Make sure to reserve your table early.  For more information contact Susan Flury at 496-3897 or Colleen
Lathrop at 580-0858.

 Help support your community.  
Be a vendor or be a buyer.  

We want lots of both.

June 16, GCC membership meeting and potluck supper

Supper is at 6:30 pm followed by the GCC membership meeting at 7.  Bring a dish and come spend the evening
with some of your neighbors.  See what the club’s doing to help our community.  Become a part of something
special. Tell us your ideas about ways to increase revenues, request new community activities, help us fulfill our
mission.  For more information or add items to the agenda contact Patricia Gilbert, club secretary, 643-2570.



Friday night BINGO

Every Friday night at 7 pm the GCC hosts bingo. Cards are
50 cents for regular games and $1 per card for blackout.  
You can play unlimited cards.  Hundreds of cards available
and cards can be exchanged between games

Free popcorn and coffee.  Sodas, bottled water, and candy
available for purchase.  

Join us for an evening of fun for the entire family.  

Learn more about the Glide Community Club. Visit us at www.glidecommunityclub.org. 

http://www.glidecommunityclub.org.

